
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 
 

 



 

Dates for your diary 

Summer Term 2025 

Monday 12th May    SATS week 
Tuesday 13th May   Rounders club 3.20pm – 4.20pm  
Wednesday 14th May    Multi skills club 3.20pm – 4.20pm 
Thursday 15th May   Summer census 25    

Art club 3.20pm – 4.20pm 
Friday 16th May    Football club 3.20pm – 4.20pm 
Monday 19th May                            Steve Greenhalgh Road Safety talks - whole sch in 

classes 
Tuesday 20th May   Last Rounders club 3.20pm – 4.20pm 
Wednesday 21st May    Last Multi skills club 3.20pm – 4.20pm 
Thursday 22nd May Non School uniform in exchange for Chocolate for 

May Fayre  
Last Art club 3.20pm – 4.20pm   

Friday 23rd May    Last Football club 3.20pm – 4.20pm 
Half term 

Monday 2nd June     Inset 
Tuesday 3rd June    Return to school 
Thursday 5th June   Bottle Run for May Fayre  

Y6 starts Swimming 
Monday 9th June   Phonics screening check - Foxes 
Tuesday 10th June   School photos 
Wednesday 11th June   New Intake Meeting 
Thursday 12th June   Y6 Swimming 
Saturday 14th June   Annual May Fayre with a summer twist 
Wednesday 18th June    Sports Day (Reserve date 25/06/25) 
Thursday 19th June   Y6 Swimming 
Thursday 26th June   Y6 Swimming 
Thursday 3rd July   Y6 Swimming 
Thursday 10th July   Y6 Swimming 
Mon 14th –Wed 16th July   Badgers Residential 
 

Please make a note of these dates to avoid any confusion and questions 
left via email or on our Facebook page.  

 
 



Summer 2025 School Uniform 
 
Mondays  School uniform for all classes. 
Tuesdays   School uniform for all classes – PE Kit for  

Netball club, change at lunch time.  
Wednesdays  PE kit for all classes. 
Thursdays School uniform for all classes 
Fridays PE kit for all classes  

 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PE, all children must wear 
either a school blue 
jumper, fleece or cardigan 
(with logo), white T-shirt, 
Black/blue 
shorts/joggers/leggings (no 
brand logos)  
Trainers, long hair tied 
back, and stud earrings for 
safety reasons  
 

Play Safe 
Please can we remind all parents, children 

(included pre-school children) are NOT 
allowed to use the ‘play safe’ at home time 

whilst waiting to leave the school site. This is 
due to our insurance cover not covering the 

children at home time. 

Well done Raffi and Mikey who 
were selected to represent 
Sedgemoor in the Inter-Area cross-
country on Wednesday. 
Both boys represented Sedgemoor 
and our school brilliantly and we 
are very proud.  
Both boys achieved a medal for 
running in their race. 

 

 

 



 
Thank you to everyone who joined us yesterday to celebrate the 80th anniversary of VE Day. All 
the children and staff looked amazing in their outfits. We were very lucky to have the support of 
the Harvest Moon who helped make the day very special for our children. 
 

Photos will be added to the school Facebook page but here is a small selection to start you off. 

  

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

Census Day 
Please can you log in and order a lunch for Thursday 15th May. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


